
 
“Patriots Inspiring Teammates” 

 
The Millard South Athletic Program has implemented a revolutionary program in the 
development of its athletes and its athletic teams.  The “PIT Crew” (Patriots Inspiring 
Teammates) is a group of student-athletes chosen by their peers, coaches and administration to 
receive leadership training that can be utilized within our athletic teams and our student body 
at Millard South. 
 
We are in an age when many kids are just told to be leaders, but the process is never explained.  
The “PIT Crew” will receive leadership training and will provide a support system of fellow 
athletes, coaches, and administration – especially in the face of adversity. 
 
We are inviting you along with nearly 40 other student-athletes to be a part of this special 
group.  Leadership training like this is a vital part of such college athletic programs such as 
North Carolina, Michigan, Pitt, and Baylor to name a few. 
 
Our next meeting will be Monday, May 22 from 7:20 – 8:00 a.m. in room 107D.  
 
We will have meetings that try not to interfere with workouts or jobs throughout the school 
year and summer.   
 

 
 

“Are you in?” 
 
 


